
Announcements 
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod) 

Thank you for joining us this weekend   
to worship our Lord and Savior.   

 

 We will continue normal services following the CDC guidelines of social 
distancing and proper hygiene practices.  

 There are hand sanitizer stations in the sanctuary and Fellowship Hall 
for your use.  

 If you don’t feel comfortable coming or are not feeling well, we 
encourage you to stay home and watch our services online.  

 We Live Stream our Sunday services on Facebook/
stpaulslutheranchurchschool  at 8:15 a.m. and 10:45 a.m. 
and they will also be posted on www.siouxcitystpauls.org and 
the church app the following day. 

 Children Supplies: The children bulletins are available 
on the table in the back of the church. Ask an Usher to get you a Quiet 
bag if you would like one for your child. 

St. Paul’s App   

 Go to the App Store and look for St. Paul’s Lutheran, Sioux City. 

 The App has previous sermons and church services, calendar, 
news, groups and school info.  

 You can also give your tithes and offerings directly on the App or 
on the church website www.siouxcitystpauls.org 

Week of Aug. 1- 8, 2021, at St. Paul’s 
Today: Worship/Communion  8:15 a.m. 
 Disciple Training Hour   9:30 a.m. 
 Worship/Communion            10:45 a.m. 
 Golf Outing—Tee time  1:00 p.m. 
          - Steak Dinner  4:30 p.m. 
Tuesday: Evangelism Comm. Meeting  4:30 p.m. 
 Youth Board Meeting  7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday Lamplighters at Redeemer  9:30 a.m. 

Thursday: Bible Study/School lunchroom 8:30 a.m. 
 Women’s League/Fellowship Hall 9:30 a.m.  

Saturday: Worship   6:00 p.m. 

Sunday: Worship   8:15 a.m. 
 Disciple Training Hour  9:30 a.m. 
 Worship             10:45 a.m. 

PRAY FOR EACH OTHER  
We ask your prayers on behalf of our friends in Christ who have been 

hospitalized or are sick: Clarence Anderson, Natalie Powell, Linda 
Brinkert, Jake Wingert, and Bill Wheatcraft.  



Flower Memorial: The flowers on the altar are given to the glory of God 
as a gift of love in memory of Robert Lehr, given by his family.  

STEWARDSHIP CORNER 

Jesus said, “But seek first His kingdom and His righteousness, and all these 
things will be given to you as well” (Matthew 6:33).  Unfortunately, many 
people seem to transpose this verse as they first seek worldly things with 
the hope that God’s blessings will still be there.  Are you more focused on 
your lifestyle, what you drive, or what you wear than with seeking God?   
God’s promise to those who seek Him is that He will provide for them and 
bless them.  Do you trust in His promise? 

Last Week’s Offering: The love offering will go to We Care Ministry 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last Week’s Attendance; 
Saturday, July 24 and Sunday, July 25: 128 

FAMILY MATTERS   

DISCIPLE TRAINING HOUR-9:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

Adult Bible Class will meet in the Fellowship Hall in the Church 
basement. We will be studying the Gospel of Luke. 

Lesson of the Day with Frank Tenuta will meet in the Church office. 

LWML Mites offering will be placed on the table in the back of the 
church on the first weekend of every month. Please remember to bring your 
little mites boxes and add them to the LWML offering box on July 31 and 
Aug. 1. Your donations are appreciated. Mite boxes are used to collect 
money for missions. 

Annual School Golf Outing and Steak Dinner is finally here!!!  Today, 
August 1, at Sun Valley Golf Course. Tee time is at 1 p.m. The cost to 
golf is $60 per player and teams of 4 are requested.  That 
includes, golf, cart, fun and prizes and a steak dinner! Dinner 
begins at 4:30 p.m. at Concordia Lutheran Church. Even if you 
don’t golf, come and enjoy a great steak dinner, the silent 
auction with lots really cool things to bid on, bouncy house for 
the kids beginning at 1 p.m. and bake sale all afternoon at 
Concordia. Come out & show  your support for St. Paul’s Lutheran School. 

St. Paul’s Lutheran School steaks: These are the same steaks that will 
be served at the Steak Dinner…. and there are steaks still available or if 
you haven’t purchased yours or you need more! See Lonnie Stuhr. 
Individually wrapped New York Strip steaks are for sale (2 for $15). All 

We Care Ministry Report 

Last Week Received To Date Spent in 2021  Balance  

$25.90 $9,821.23 $2,333.75 $7,487.48 

Church Offering Report 

Weekly Offering Actual Up To Date Year to Date Budget 

July 24-25 $4,854.00 $199,824.63   



proceeds from the steak sales go to St. Paul’s School. 

August Newsletter is available in the back of the church or online at 
www.siouxcitystpauls.org or on the church app. The website has a link 
to the newsletter on both the Home page and the News page. 

Youth Board Meeting: Youth Parents and Committee Members will 
meet Tuesday, August 3, in the Church Basement at 6 p.m. We 
normally meet on the 2nd Tuesday each month. 

Lamplighters will be starting back up at 9:30 a.m. Wednesday, 
August 4 at Redeemer Lutheran Church. This will be an 
informational meeting. Anyone interested is welcome. For more 
information about the Lamplighters, call Connie Elliott at 899-7189 or 
Charlotte Grothaus at 277-2167. 

Women’s League Meeting: The ladies will meet the first Thursday 
of the month at 9:30 a.m. in the church basement. This month they are 
meeting on Thursday, August 5. 

What is SCRIP?… SCRIP is a yearlong fundraising program that 
supports St. Paul’s Lutheran School and its families. It is a popular 
fundraiser because YOU DO NOT HAVE TO ‘SELL’ ANYTHING. We 
carry an inventory of SCRIP gift cards in the St. Paul’s office for 
immediate use. They are available for purchase during regular office 
hours. Or some people choose to place an order. If you ordered gift 
cards, they will be ready for pick up on Thursday, August 5, just in time 
for the Tax Free Holiday the first weekend in August. 

Youth Half Lock-In: The youth half lock-in will be Friday, August 6 
from 6 p.m. to Midnight. Meet in the school gym and bring running 
shoes, a blanket/pillow/comfy clothes for a movie, and a dinner dish for 
a potluck meal at 6:30 p.m. Any youth who are in 6th grade and above 
are welcome to attend. 

New Members Luncheon: We will be welcoming new members 
with a lunch on Sunday, August 8 at Noon in the school gym. 

Anna’s Circle/Sewing Group meets on the second and fourth 
Mondays each month. The next meeting are August 9 and 23, at 9 a.m. 
in the church basement. 

Elders Meeting: The Elders will be meeting at Tuesday, August 10 at 
7:00 p.m. 

Board of Ed Meeting: The Board of Ed will meet Tuesday, August 
10 at 7:00 p.m. 

Mary Martha Circle meets the third Monday of every month for 
food, fun, fellowship and Bible Study. This month we will meet at 6 p.m. 
Monday, August 16, at Eastside Perkins. 

School Supplies Needed  If you would like to donate school supplies 
for the students at St. Paul’s, there are copies of the supply lists on the 
back table. We ask that you would please bring your donated items to 
the church office by Thursday, August 19. 

St. Paul’s School Registration Night: Fall registration is Thursday, 



August 19, from 1 to 5 p.m., and 6 to 8 p.m. If you would like to 
register your child, please contact the school at (712) 258-6325 or 
come to registration/ open house. 

Pie With Grace: Senior High Youth (9th to 12th graders)  are 
invited to come have pie with Grace on Sunday afternoons at 2:30-
4:30pm starting Sunday, August 22 at the Perkins across from 
Menards. Please bring $2 to help pay for your slice of pie. 

First Day of School: The first day back to school at St. Paul’s will be 
Monday, August 23, at 8:30 a.m. There will be an opening Chapel 
Service at 8:30 a.m. and all are welcomed to come dedicate a new 
school year to the Lord. 

Homework Huddle: 6th-8th graders are welcome to join us for our 
weekly Homework Huddles! Starting Wednesday, August 25th, we will 
meet on Wednesday afternoons from 3:30— 5pm in the church 
basement! Snacks will be provided.  

September Newsletter: The deadline to get information to the 
church office for the newsletter is Wednesday, August 25. 

Youth Bowling:  The youth in 6th grade and up are going bowling 
on Sunday, August 29 at 2:00 p.m. at Plaza Bowl. The cost to bowl is 
$9.00 for two games.  

Friends of Christ: The Friends of Christ group will begin to meet 
once again after a very long year hiatus. They will gather on Sunday, 
August 29 at 5:00 p.m. in the church basement for a potluck 
dinner. Please bring your favorite dish to share and drinks and 
desserts will be provided. If you have any questions, please contact 
Joyce Santi. 

Evangelism Committee Meeting: Every Tuesday at 4:30 p.m. in 
Pastor’s Office.  

Thursday Morning Bible Study: 8:30 a.m. Thursday morning Bible 
Study will meet for the first two weeks in August in the school 
lunchroom and then the last two weeks in August in the Fellowship Hall 
in the church basement. Come join us as we take a deeper look into 
the book of Joshua. 

OUR NEIGHBORS 

Ice Cream Social: Hope Lutheran in South Sioux City will be 
holding an Ice Cream Social on Thursday, August 5 from 4 –8 p.m. in 
their gym. Tavern, Chips, pie and ice cream and a drink for only $5. 

Job Opportunities at Gospel Mission: The Gospel Mission is 
looking for 2 pick-up drivers, one for donation pick-ups and one for 
food pick-ups. These are full time, 40 hours a week positions that pay 
$15 an hour. If interested contact the Gospel Mission at 712-255-1769. 

Preschool Directed Wanted: Shepherd Of Peace Lutheran Church 
in Sergeant Bluff is seeking a director for Little Lambs' Preschool. 
Qualified candidates with a love of Jesus, experience in early 
education, and an aptitude for organization and administration may 
contact Shepherd of Peace (712) 943-4502 to apply. 


